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Dear Parents / Carers 

 

To support us in ensuring your child’s safety while using technology at school we would like 

you to read through and discuss the enclosed “ICT Acceptable Use Agreement” with your 

child. Your child (or yourself in the case of EYFS/KS1 children) should then sign the 

agreement. Throughout the year in class, we will discuss and learn about the themes 

covered by the agreement as part of the children’s E-safety education.  We would also 

encourage you to talk to them about these themes at home to help develop their 

understanding and appreciation of the importance of using technology safely and 

appropriately. 

 

We have also attached a parent agreement for you to read and sign.  Please return this, 

along with your child’s agreement, to the school office. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please talk to your class teacher or a member of the 

senior leadership team.   

 

A copy of our E-Safety/Acceptable Use/Use of Digital Images policy can be found on our 

website. 

 

 

 

Normanton Road 
South Croydon 

Surrey  
CR2 7AR 

 
Phone:  020 8688 5414 

 
Email: admin@spps.foliotrust.uk 

 

 


